
When it comes to 
preventing breast cancer, 

you need the best 
technology available. 

You get that with Digital 
Mammography at 

Avera Sacred Heart  
Hospital.

But it’s more than 
technology. It’s a 

dedication to privacy 
and comfortable 

surroundings. Every 
appointment is personal 
and...it’s all about you!

For the month of 
October

October is National Breast Cancer Awareness Month

Walk-ins
Welcome!

Monday – Friday
9 a.m. – 4 p.m.

Whenever you’re ready,
we’re ready for you.

Call 605-668-8150
for more information.

IT’S ALL ABOUT

simplicity

IT’S ALL ABOUT

the future

IT’S ALL ABOUT

you
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